
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

10/25/11 Copy of letter addressed to Dr. I.V. Foster and cc’d to Duluth School 
Board Members from Jeff Tweten, expressing concern that 
communication was stifled at the October 7, 2011 school board meeting, 
the importance of taxpayers receiving accurate information as to how 
increased tax revenues would be spent, and requesting that school board 
members be allowed to pontificate at meetings. 

 
10/26/11 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Members from Adrian Lester, 

expressing his thoughts on the naming of the eastern middle and high 
schools, offering his suggestions of: Duluth East-Ordean High School, 
Duluth East Middle School, Duluth East Hawthorne MS, Duluth East 
Academic MS, and Duluth East Tischer Creek MS. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


